From: Dana Schreiber

To: Hacker, Marsha; "Marsha Rummel"

Cc: mnaboard@marquette-neighborhood.org
Subject: jenifer st trees

Date: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 12:18:24 PM

Please reconsider taking down as many trees on Jenifer as you have planned. They present such
quality of life, shade and smell and breeze and beauty, It takes away such great views when you
eliminate these canopies...they will never appear there again and we and our future generations will
have missed one of the joys of nature and quality of life. Please please reconsider...Thanks Dana

Schreiber
Ps please pass on to Rob Phillips, the email | was given for him is not going through...thank you
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